Excellence in rural healthcare



Ref: 213/18

Via E-Mail Request-480612-13131225@whatdotheyknow.com

Trust Headquarters
Lincoln County Hospital
Greetwell Road
Lincoln
LN2 5QY

Tel: 01522 573977 Email: jan.sobieraj@ulh.nhs.uk www.ulh.nhs.uk

1 May 2018

Dear Mr Yorker

I write in reference to your freedom of information request made on 26 April 2018.

Due to the information you have requested being in relation to the Mental Health Services we are unable to provide you with this. Therefore, we suggest you contact Lincolnshire Community Health Services (LCHS) and Lincolnshire Partnership NHS Foundation Trust (LPFT) who should be able to provide you with the information.

I trust that this information answers your request; however, if you are unhappy with the service you have received and wish to make a complaint or request a review of our decision, you should write to the Chief Executive at the address given above.

If you are not content with the outcome of your complaint, you may apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. Generally, his office cannot make a decision unless you have exhausted the complaints procedure provided by United Lincolnshire Hospitals NHS Trust.

The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: The Information Commissioners Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF.

Yours Sincerely

Mare

Jayne Warner Trust Secretary